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Brian Lillard <subgenius@inbox.com>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 11:58 AM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Hello,

I am opposed to the new leverage regulation. The proposed leverage of 10:1 is not good for
americans who have the right for better fitting leverage. We the people are given the right to use the
forex market as a mean of additional income and the amount of leverage needed for your proposed
leverage is incredibly high. Please do not use the proposed leverage of 10:1, R1N 3038-AC61.

Sincerely,

Brian Lillard
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